
 
 
Executive Board Meeting 

June 12, 2023 
VIA CISCO WEBEX 

 
Present:  J. Russo, P. Cantillo, D. Prioleau, N. Rosario, M. Musano, T. Smith, L. Popovic, T. 

Smith, M. Bufano, A. Torres, R. Bieder 

Absent:  D. Hunt, T. Accomando 

J. Russo reminded the Executive Board that June is our last month of meetings. The District 
Manager will be reviewed in July as per the By-Laws’ annual requirement. N. Rosario wants 
committee chairs to monitor committee attendance starting in September. J. Russo reviewed the 
Full Board agenda. Some liquor licenses reviewed in committee did not pass. A. Torres mentioned 
the proximity of smoke shops and how children can purchase products from the new businesses. R. 
Bieder requested Captain Orellana attend our full board to discuss smoke shop matters. On 
Wednesday there will be ice cream with a Cop in Hawkins Park from 3pm to 8pm. The play mobile 
will be present from 3 to 6pm. The New York Botanical Garden is issuing free tickets in honor of 
Juneteenth. It is Saturday, June 17.  

Meeting closed at roughly by an unanimous vote of adjournment. 

 


